From: Bridget Crompton

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Please reject Northern Pass
Date: Friday, December 15, 2017 12:20:15 PM

Bridget Crompton
3 Piscassic Rd
Newfields, NH 03856

December 15, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

I'm writing to ask you to reject the plans for the northern pass project. This is a time in our history
when we need to be looking toward the future, not clinging to the past. Our world is rapidly changing
due to the effects of climate change. Using old methods to create and transport energy and electricity
are fueling the problem. We need new and innovate solutions that won't harm what little wilderness we
have left.

Thank you.

Sincerely,
Bridget Crompton
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